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	              TOORAK PRIMARY SCHOOL
                    Canterbury Road  Toorak  VIC 3142
                    Ph. 03 9827 2959
                    www.toorakps.vic.edu.au




30th November, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians,
The provision of resources is crucial to the continued delivery of high quality educational programs. These programs are enhanced when departmental funds are supplemented by parent contributions.
Please find attached the payment advice for 2019.  Listed below is a breakdown of the items included.

Essential Student Learning Items
These items are essential to support instruction in the standard curriculum program and include:
· student stationery (Pens, pencils, markers, crayons, rulers, blue tack, craft paper & many other kinds of paper, writing books, erasers, scrap books, glue sticks, stickers, paints, craft supplies, pipe cleaners, laminating pouches, tapes, labels, pins, binders, files & folders, cards, sheet protectors, word books, ruled paper, diaries, note pads, staples, scissors, flip charts, tape dispensers, paper clips, certificates, exercise books, pencil cases, display books, pencil sharpeners, etc.)
· items for instructional support, resources and administration: student reference and resource books, ICT, Mathletics, Literacy Planet and Take Home bags for new students.
· activities associated with instruction that all students are expected to attend.
Non-Essential or Optional Items

These are items or services that are optional and are offered in addition to the standard curriculum. Students may access these on a user pays basis. These items include:
· activities the student purchases (e.g. fees for extra-curricular programs or activities offered in addition to the standard curriculum such as instrumental music tuition; fees for guest speakers; entry fees to school-based performances, productions and events)
· items the student purchases or hires (e.g. school year book; class photos; graduation functions; materials for extracurricular activities; student accident insurance)

Voluntary Payments

Parents, or anyone else, are invited to make a voluntary contribution or donation to the school for the following purposes:

· contributions for a specific purpose identified by the school (e.g. equipment, materials or services) in addition to those funded through the Department of Education. This may include additional computers or student-related services. These contributions are NOT tax deductible.

· general voluntary financial contributions or donations to the school. These contributions or donations are NOT tax deductible.

· donations to a building fund or library fund (if these funds have been endorsed by the Australian Taxation Office and have a Deductible Gift Recipients (DGR) status. Donations to these funds ARE tax deductible to the donor.

It is important that all families pay their contributions in order to maintain the high quality and variety of educational programs offered at Toorak Primary School.  If you are having difficulty paying the contributions, please discuss alternative arrangements with the Principal.
Further information: 
The Department’s policy is available at:

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/parents/financial/Pages/parentpayments.aspx
Julie Manallack, 
Principal
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